
I went to my first Scouts 
meeting in a while. The leader 
says that Tim became unwell 
recently.

If my friends want to talk 
about Tim, I’ll let them share 
their feelings and listen to 
what they have to say. 

Tim’s illness caused his body 
to stop working and sadly, he 
died. Tim’s friends and family 
are very upset.

Some of my friends might want 
to spend some time alone 
to remember Tim. I’ll respect 
their feelings and let them be 
by themselves.

We can still go to group 
meetings, but Tim won’t be 
there anymore.

If we’re feeling very sad, 
we can ask our parents/carers 
or leader for help or advice.

Other Scouts in the group will 
be sad. If I see that my friends 
are unhappy, I’ll show them 
kindness.

We’ll miss Tim a lot but we’ll 
support each other and help 
each other to feel better when 
we’re at Scouts.
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